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Every Little Helps
Dear All, 
As a staff we are all well aware of the impact of the cost of living crises.
· Inflation at its highest level for 40 years
· Fuel and food prices escalating
The headlines make grim reading. 
We are also know that Christmas, with its emphasis upon having a few things extra, is yet another burden on our financial resources. 
So, to help some of you who may be struggling at the moment the staff will be making up some parcels (approximately 20) to be used over the Christmas break.
In the parcels will be:
· From Magic Breakfast a box of cereal and porridge. 
· From the staff, treats to give some Christmas cheer.
If you know that this would help you, or, perhaps you would like to nominate another family at Perrymount who could benefit then please fill in the slip attached. If you would prefer, you can email me your request at
headteacher@perrymount.lewisham.sch.uk
The slips can either be given to Mrs Wilson or myself in person and we are in the playground every morning and afterschool or there will be a box in reception that it can be dropped into.
All applications will be treated confidentially and the parcels can be collected without others seeing.
DO NOT be shy. Everybody can need some help sometimes and we want to do what we can.  
With regards
Christine Keen
Headteacher
Thank you.
My family would benefit from receiving a parcel
My children names are ___________________________________
Or
I would like to nominate _________________________ family to receive a parcel
Children are ________________________________________

Signed _____________________________________ Date __________

Please note we can only take applications from families whose children attend Perrymount.
If we have a lot of applications we may have to let some people down. 
You will receive a text week beginning the 5th of December if we are able to help you.
The parcels can be collected on Monday the 12th and Tuesday the 13th of December.
